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PUBLIC NOTICE
PRESCOTT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1

The Prescott Unified School District will be adopting a Math curriculum for 5th through 8th grade.
The proposed curriculum is:

i-Ready Classroom Mathematics by Curriculum Associates
iReady materials will be on public display from Tuesday, April 23, 2024 - Friday, June 24, 2024.
To review the i-Ready curriculum, you can access grade level materials through this link:

https://pd.i-ready.com/login/pd

Student Demo Account

Grade Level Username Password
5th Gr5Student001Z06X_SLB24 Trylt4Educators
6th Gr6Student001Z06X_SLB24 Trylt4Educators
7th Gr7Student001206X_SLB24 Trylt4Educators
8th Gr8Student001Z06X_SLB24 Trylt4Educators

Teacher Demo Account

Grade Level Username Password

5th - 8th Teacher001x_TRCL24Al Trylt4Educators



http://www.prescottschools.com
https://pd.i-ready.com/login/pd

Use the log in credentials provided and please be sure to select your state when you are logging in.
Note that our login credentials will only work at the link above, which takes you to a dedicated site
prepopulated with data so that you can fully explore i-Ready Classroom Mathematics.

When you log in, please take the time to read the short walkthrough that will pop up orienting you to
your i-Ready Classroom Mathematics dashboard as a teacher or administrator. Additionally, we
recommend that you use our support resources located on i-Ready Classroom Central, such as videos
that will introduce you to the Teacher Digital Experience. You can access i-Ready Classroom Central
from within your teacher demo account by choosing the top navigation help menu on the teacher
dashboard.

If materials are reviewed online, please provide your feedback HERE.

Physical copies of Curriculum Associates i-Ready Classroom Mathematics curriculum for 5th - 8th
grade can be viewed Monday - Thursday 8:00am - 4:30pm at the PUSD District Office located at 300
East Gurley Street, Prescott, AZ 86301.

For questions regarding viewing the materials, please contact our PUSD Receptionist at (928)
445-5400.

Future Meeting Dates:

e Tuesday, May 7th at 5:00 pm in the PUSD District Office - committee presentation to the
PUSD Governing board on the proposed math curriculum selection

e Tuesday, June 25th at 5:00 pm in the PUSD District Office - potential PUSD Governing
Board vote on proposed math curriculum

Pursuant to A.R.S. 15-721(F)(3): The governing board shall make available at the school district office for
review by the public, for a period of sixty days prior to formal selection of textbooks, a copy of each
textbook that is being considered for selection.

Pursuant to A.R.S. 15-721(G): For the purposes of this section, "textbook™ means printed instructional
materials or digital content, or both, and related printed or non printed instructional materials, that are
written and published primarily for use in school instruction and that are required by a state educational
agency for a local educational agency for use by pupils in the classroom, including materials that require
the availability of electronic equipment in order to be used as a learning resource.

For questions regarding curriculum materials, please contact Kelsey Secor, Director of

Instructional Support, at kelsey.secor@prescottschools.com.

Posted this 23rd day of April 2023 By: Sarabh A Jorres

Sarah A. Torres, Administrative Assistant to Superintendent and Governing Board
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